TOWN COUNCIL
GENERAL MEETING
June 17, 2019

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE

Mayor Jerald Sanders
Councilman Woodrow Davis
Councilwoman Linda Butler
Councilman David Martin
Councilman Michael Luongo

GENERAL MEETING

The Swansea Town Council held its monthly meeting at the Swansea Municipal
Building 320 West Third Street, Swansea, SC.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. by Mayor Jerald Sanders, confirming
the media was notified and the agenda had been posted at Swansea Town Hall
and the Police Department. The pledge of allegiance was recited by all present.
We were then led in prayer by councilman Woodrow Davis.

Mayor asked, if there was consideration to approve the minutes from the General

Meeting of May 20, 2019. A motion via Councilman Michael Luongo was
presented and second by Councilman Davis. It was a unanimous vote in favor.

MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMENTS

The Town had brochures recruiting jobs from Fort Jackson on Tuesday June 18
and 19 from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. The information is at the Clerk Treasurers desk

for anyone interested.

The Fire hydrants are being flush as of now are routine with Joint Water to keep
Our chemicals balance in our water system. Our Water Manager Rick Bryan is no
longer with us. The Town of Swansea is being provided service by E. A. Services




